
Dear City Councilmembers: 
 
The CapitolRiver Council Development Review Committee met on August 14, 2018 to discuss the 
combined plat application and passed the following motion:  
 

The CapitolRiver Council Development Review Committee recommends withholding support 
for the combined plat until the right-of-way and other details can be clarified.  
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